
Subject: An Interesting E-mail I just recieved from EA
Posted by cheesesoda on Tue, 07 Dec 2004 22:13:50 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I hope it's not true for the sake of saving the C&C name. C&C is Westwood Studios, not EA. EA
just wants money (as all companies do), and they don't give a rats ass about us, just their profits
they can get from slapping our beloved C&C name to their game. If there's to be a new C&C
game, it should be made by Petroglyph, and not EA.
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